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Dear Parents/Carers 

We have updated our remote learning offer and our remote education policy which are 
attached and can also be found on our website. 

Remote learning is usually used if your child is isolating from COVID 19 and we must ensure 
that there is minimal disruption to your child's education. We set work to do that would 
otherwise be completed in school.  

You must ensure that your child is accessing the work set daily and that worked is turned in by 
the end of the day so it can be marked by the teacher. If this has not been submitted on a daily 
basis, we will contact you and ask for this to be done. 

We are able to provide devices for use at home to complete work, please contact the office if 
you require one.  

Only reception pupils, or pupils with SEND, will access paper packs if appropriate, all other work 
set must be accessed on Google Classroom or Purple Mash. 

If your child is too ill to complete the work set, please contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Keen 
Headteacher 
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